SOHS Marching Band Announcements 10/30/17

Congratulations everyone on a great season! While we did not achieve the competitive results we
hoped for we still have a lot to be proud of. We ended the season with a great performance and grew a
lot over the course of the season. Particularly the last couple weeks of the season | saw tremendous
growth in maturity, attitude, and musicianship in our students. We came a long way this year and | am
very proud of everyone!

Thanks to all the wonderful parents who helped run the event on Saturday! You all are the best!
Thanks for all your wonderful support this season.

Football Playoff Games

Our football team is in the state playoffs and we will play at all home games that they play in. They
received a bye for the first week so the first game will be next Friday, November 10 at 7:30 p.m. For
these games we will only perform as a pep band (no halftime show, no uniforms). Report time will be
6:45. After this game, there is a chance we may host more home games. Those will be TBA.

Lost and Found Items/Items left from FOB and Semi-Finals
We have a lot of items in the lost and found and a lot of items left by parents from the competitions we
hosted. Please claim these items! Thanks!

Missing Items from Saturday
We are missing on Kenwood Radio that belongs to the school. If anyone has it please let me know —
thanks!

Last — a student from another band is looking for a nice pocket knife they lost on Saturday. If anyone
found one please let me know.



